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Land Quality Rules and Regulations 

Uranium Recovery Program – Chapters 3, 4, 5, and 9 

EQC Docket #22-4101 

Index of Materials 

 

The following is an index of materials that the Department of Environmental Quality (DEQ), Land 

Quality Division, relied upon to develop the proposed rules, in accordance with DEQ, Rules of 

Practice and Procedure, Chapter 3, Section 5(b). 

1.  Uranium Recovery Chapter 3 – Radiation Protection Standards, last revised (9/9/2017). 

2.  Uranium Recovery Chapter 4 – Licensing Requirements for Source and Byproduct Material, 

last revised (9/9/2017). 

3.  Uranium Recovery Chapter 5 – Notices, Instruction, and Reports to Workers, last revised 

(9/9/2017). 

4.  Uranium Recovery Chapter 9 – Transportation of Radioactive Material, last revised (9/9/2017). 

5. Uranium Recovery Chapters 3, 4, 5, and 9, Strike and Underline Versions (2/28/2022). 

6. Land Quality Advisory Board Meeting Transcript – (3/22/2022). 

7. Uranium Recovery Chapters 3, 4, 5, and 9, Strike and Underline Versions (4/7/2022). 

8. Uranium Recovery Chapters 3, 4, 5, and 9, Clean Versions (4/7/2022). 

9. Uranium Recover Program proposed rules Takings Analysis, (4/7/2022).  

10. Uranium Recovery Program Statement of Principal Reasons, (4/13/2022). 

11. Wyoming Attorney General Statutory Authority Review Memo, approved (4/14/2022). 

12. Governor’s Office Permission to Proceed Memo, permission granted (4/25/2022). 

13. URP Request for Hearing before the Environmental Quality Council, (7/8/2022). 

14. Draft Hearing Public Notice, approved by EQC (7/13/2022), published (7/22/2022) in the 

Casper Star Tribune. 

15. URP Notice of Intent Form, (7/21/2022). 

All of the documents listed above are available for review upon request at the DEQ, Land Quality 

Division’s Cheyenne office, located at 200 W. 17th Street, Suite 10, Cheyenne, WY 82002. 

If you would like to arrange to review the documents in person, please contact Craig Hults at 

craig.hults@wyo.gov or at (307) 777-7066. 
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